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Comments: The Targhee expansion is massive and will more than double users of the facility. Ski Hill Road will

be impacted by increased traffic.  The planners should reach out to local governments for their input.  Targhee is

in WY, but ID communities will be affected. I do have wildlife concerns.  The South Bowl development would

make the survival of Teton Range bighorn sheep even more tenuous.  Their migration route has been cut off and

they are easily disturbed by people. Only 80 sheep remain. Wolverines are even rarer and need persistent high

snow pack.  Mountain bikers would push moose into Teton Canyon which is already highly populated with

moose.  Removal of many trees would affect the canopy cover the lynx need.  Snowmaking would call for more

weater and  the wells of present owners may be affected.  Parking would also be a problem.  Please consider the

impact such a massive development would have. 


